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Hi 

 

My name is  and I live at at . I consider 

your proposal of 5000 houses near my house as a total nightmare and an easy option for the 

council to achieve quick houses to bung them in to a ready made hole. 

 

My journey each day to my workplace takes me to the Falfield M5 junction which normally 

involves at least a 10 minute wait at this junction. It does not take a genius to realise 

if you add 10 000 cars to the Berkeley area how that would end. The area does not have the 

roads to cope with your concrete vision of hell nor  indeed the railways. 

 

I have just watched an excellent article issued by the Basrag committee which I would beg 

you to watch by visiting www.basrag.com . You intend to destroy a massive area of green 

spaces which is presently used by many varieties of birds visiting the Severn Shores.  

 

The light pollution from 5000 homes would be horrendous and not fair or reasonable for a 

rural area such as ours. Please do not proceed with this massively over the top idea. We 

all know that everywhere needs a few houses allocated in the hundreds but 5000 no thanks. 

Let’s be fair here and don’t take the easy option in life.  

 

Back to the drawing board please and ensure a fair allocation and not your proposed 5000 

slam dunk approach. 

 

Thanking you  

 

 

 

 

Sent from my iPad 


